Late Item 22.1 - G. Gowriluk - email dated
August 5, 2022 -DP-444 [BDGA Development
Company Inc.; 4400 and 4600 Canoe Beach
Drive NE; Form and Character]

From: Gail Gowriluk <

Sent: August 5, 2022 3:13 PM

To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca>

Cc: greg.kyllo.mla@leg.bc.ca <greg.kyllo.mla@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: [External] On a positive note

To Mayor and Council, I think the new development plans for CANOE BEACH ESTATES are
wonderful, I love everything about it. Please don’t listen to the nay sayers on Facebook. I work in the
community and get the opinions from people all day long solicited and not, and I’ve got to say the overall
consensus is super positive, any one who can see past the end of their nose can see the benefits for our
community in this development, it’s modern and clean, it’s great for first time home buyers and retirees,
there’s some of us that don’t want to leave Canoe when we retire, and don’t want the hassle of a yard, this
gives a person this option finally. It adds value to our community.

This has my families vote &

Thank you

Gail Gowriluk

Canoe, bc

Sent from my iPhone



